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CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Dates for your diary 
2020  

 13th July - PE Week 

 17th July - Leavers’ Lunch 
for whole school 

 17th July - School closes 
for Summer Holidays at 
2.30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

    

                                                                                        

 

It has been lovely to have the Year 1 children back in school this week.  Miss 
Rawding and Miss Nicholson have been really pleased by the way they have 
returned to school and got back to work. 

Year 1 in school 
JavaScript must be enabled.  

Sports Week 
We are intending on holding a virtual sports week on the last week of term.  
We will be placing activities on the class pages of the school website and 
doing the activities in school.  Points will go to the children’s teams and the 
Sports Day Cup will be awarded. 
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Clarification 
There is beginning to be a little confusion about some of the new rules we 
are having to put in place to ensure safety in school so I am going to clarify 
them below. 
 

PE Kits - These are to be brought in on the days the children are doing PE 
and taken home and washed in between. 
 

Muddy Mondays/Fresh Air Fridays outfits - These can be brought on a Mon-
day and taken home on a Friday as they are washed down by staff after each 
use. 
 

School Bags/Bookbags - school bags, apart from PE Kits are not to be 
brought into school. 
 

Packed Lunches - Packed lunches must be in plastic containers or disposable 
bags, not in fabric packed lunch bags. 
 

Water Bottles - Children must bring into school a named water bottle each 
day. 
 

One Way System - To help adults keep 2 metres apart while on school prem-
ises we have a one way system operating on both playgrounds.  Please will 
you ensure you enter through the entrance gate rather than the exit.  Thank 
you. 

Autumn Term 
The Government have announced today that their intention is that all chil-
dren are to return to school in September and this is what we are planning 
for at present.   I will be able to give you further details of our plans, and 
the teacher your child will have, in the coming weeks. 

School Dinners 
School Dinners  are now available to order on ParentPay.  If your child is 
returning to school next week, please remember to place your order on 
ParentPay as soon as possible, unless they are going to be bringing a 
packed lunch from home.                                                    

More information can be found on the Re-opening page  

on the classes menu of the school website:- 

www.carltonminiottacademy.org 


